




Annexure-A to Letter No. JKSSB-SD0SECY(UT)/18/2022-7065919  

  Dated: 30.08.2024 

S. 
No. 

Roll No. 
Candidate 

Name 
Father 
Name 

Score 
Selection 
Category 

Cadre 
Allotted 

Department 
Allotted 

Remarks 

1 201350313739 
AIJAZ 

AHMAD 
KHAN 

GH 
AHMAD 

KHAN 

18.85
00 

OM/ 
ESM 

Anantnag 
Health and 

Medical 
Education 

Recommendation withheld 
subject to production of 
matric pass certificate 

2 211372324999 
JALIL 

AHMED 
SAIF UD 

DIN 
17.42

50 
OM/ 
ESM 

Baramulla 

Department of 
Food, Civil 

Supplies and 
Consumer Affairs 

Recommendation withheld 
subject to production of all 

relevant documents 

3 131154247679 YESH PAUL 
KRISHAN 

LAL 
16.98

00 
OM/ 
ESM 

Baramulla 

Department of 
Food, Civil 

Supplies and 
Consumer Affairs 

Recommendation withheld 
subject to maximum 

qualification.  

4 151214265549 
JUGAL 

KISHORE 
BANKE 
BEHARI 

16.20
75 

OM/ 
ESM 

Baramulla 

Department of 
Food, Civil 

Supplies and 
Consumer Affairs 

Recommendation withheld 
subject to maximum 

qualification.  

5 171245138168 
VIVEK 

SHARMA 

SH 
ROMESH 

LAL 

15.77
25 

OM/ 
ESM 

Baramulla 

Department of 
Food, Civil 

Supplies and 
Consumer Affairs 

Recommendation withheld 
subject to clarification 
regarding maximum 

qualification.  

6 151199127919 
MUKESH 
KUMAR 

KRISHAN 
LAL 

15.77
25 

OM/ 
ESM 

Baramulla 
Jal Shakti 

Department 

Recommendation withheld 
subject to clarification 
regarding maximum 

qualification.  

7 131163250927 
SANJAY 

SHARMA 
BHAGAT 

RAM 
16.98

00 
OM/ 
ESM 

Budgam 

Department of 
Food, Civil 

Supplies and 
Consumer Affairs 

Recommendation withheld 
subject to production of all 

relevant documents.  

8 151196261826 
PARVEEN 

SINGH 

SH 
NARYAN 
SINGH 

16.20
75 

OM/ 
ESM 

Budgam 

Department of 
Food, Civil 

Supplies and 
Consumer Affairs 

Recommendation withheld 
subject to clarification with 

regard to possesing of 
qualification at the time of 

joining defence. (Army) 

9 131154247519 
KULDEEP 
KUMAR 

LAXMI 
DASS 

18.112
0 

OM/ 
ESM 

DK 
Public Works 
Department 

Recommendation withheld 
subject to clarification 
regarding maximum 

qualification.  

10 151187258225 
KIRAN 

SHARMA 
SHIV LAL 
SHARMA 

18.112
0 

OM/ 
ESM 

DK 
Public Works 
Department 

Recommendation withheld 
subject to clarification 
regarding maximum 

qualification.  

11 171248138757 BANSI LAL 
GURDAS 
SINGH 

17.840
0 

OM/ 
ESM 

DK 
Public Works 
Department 

Recommendation withheld 
subject to clarification 
regarding maximum 

qualification.  

12 181296162612 
VINOD 
KUMAR 

KUNJ LAL 
17.840

0 
OM/ 
ESM 

DK 
Public Works 
Department 

Recommendation withheld 
subject to production of all 

relevant documents. 

13 241419481713 
FAROOQ 
AHMAD 

LONE 

GH 
MOHMAD 

LONE 

22.75
00 

RBA/ 
ESM 

Kupwara 
School Education 

Department 

Recommendation withheld 
subject to production of all 

relevant documents and 
clarification regarding 

maximum qualification 

14 251434217724 
BASHIR 
AHMAD 

GH 
HASSAN 

22.81
75 

OM/ 
ESM 

Pulwama 
Horticulture 
Department 

Recommendation withheld 
subject to production of all 

relevant documents. 



Sd/- 

Atul Kumar) JKAS, 

Secretary, 
J&K Services Selection Board. 

 

 

NAJAR NAJAR 

15 191324441891 
SANJEEV 
KUMAR 

ROMESH 
DUTT 

SHARMA 

17.25
00 

OM/ 
ESM 

Shopian 

Animal/Sheep 
Husbandry and 

Fisheries 
Department 

Recommendation withheld 
subject to clarification 
regarding maximum 

qualification.  

16 151204263910 
JAGDISH 

CHANDER 
SH BHEAM 

SAIN 
16.98

00 
OM/ 
ESM 

Srinagar 
School Education 

Department 

Recommendation withheld 
subject to clarification 
regarding maximum 

qualification.  


